
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

 
 

 The South County Superintendents’ Council hereby gives notice that a  

 Online Public Hearing will be held as follows: 

 

 

 TOPIC OF HEARING: 
   

  South County SELPA Annual Budget Plan and Annual  

  Service Plan for School Year 2021-2022 

   

Please direct any questions or comments regarding the  

Annual Budget Plan and the Annual Service Plan to: 

     scselpa@sdcoe.net 

 

 HEARING DATE:  May 12, 2021 

 

 TIME:  10:00 AM 

 

 ONLINE LOCATION:  
https://sdcoe.zoom.us/j/82178299396?pwd=TUJSVStOL1FHNGJjWkQra2g3ZWdyZz09 

 Meeting ID: 821 7829 9396   Passcode:  936853 

 

 

For additional information:  Russell Y. Coronado, Executive Director 

South County SELPA   

scselpa@sdcoe.net 
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